
How to enjoy our first ever
Virtual Open Day

Thank you for registering for our Virtual Open Day - a first for Wells, as we celebrate our 1,111st birthday!

Here is a guide to how to enjoy everything that we have put together for you:

At 10.00am, we would recommend that you join us for the Head Master’s Welcome and Introduction.

At 10.15am, please join us for one of our Virtual Tours - either the Junior School or the Senior School

From 10.30am onwards, you can choose between three different ways of enjoying our Open Day:

Option 1. Live Content - you can follow our timetable and dip into our live programme of drop-ins with 
staff and pupils. NB: If you miss out on any session, don’t worry! Please let us know and we can either 
send you a link to a recorded session, or arrange a time for you to talk at length with our staff on another 
occasion. 

Option 2. Pre-recorded Content - you can watch our pre-recorded videos at any time to suit you, and 
enjoy our image galleries. They will remain on our website permanently, so you can come back and 
explore them at any time.

Option 3. Combine Options 1 and 2 - of course you can switch between options one and two!

Our admissions team will be available to answer any questions from 9.30am - 12.30pm via a Live Chat.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to email admissions on admissions@wells.cathedral.school

We hope you enjoy the day!


